CITY OF NEW MARKET PUBLIC HEARING FOR ORDINANCE # 252 - BUILDING AND LAND USE REGULATIONS AMENDMENT

Thursday, June 16, 2022

The hearing was called to order by Mayor Pro Tem Mike DeVoe at 7:05 pm. Members present included Larry McAlpin, Mike DeVoe, and Bob Riddle. Jacob Cabbage and Chris Stewart were absent.

City Superintendent Ben Fritz and City Clerk Angie Tracy were also present. Hearing was opened up for questions.

Bob Riddle made a motion to approve Resolution # 2022-16 to Close Public Hearing on Ordinance # 252 - Building and Land Use Regulations Amendment. It was seconded by Larry McAlpin. All members voted in favor so the motion carried.